



INSTITUTO CULTURAL ARGENTINO DE LENGUAS VIVAS

English Final Test - Seniors

Recuperación Diciembre 2020

1- READING

Hello! My name is Ana. I am eight years old and I am from the USA. I'm going to introduce you to my lovely family. It is quite big and we are very happy.

My mother's name is Laura and my father's is Peter. My mother has got blond hair and she is very tender. My father is tall and slim and he is a funny person.

My parents have got three children. There's my brother Tim, my baby brother David and me. Tim is a sweet boy who loves playing and being with me all the time. He is only three years old so he attends the kindergarten. My younger brother, David, is a seven-month baby but he is full of personality. He likes being at my father's lap and he never disposes of Eddy, his bunny.

My father has got a sister. Her name is Olivia and she is my aunt. My mother has got two brothers. Their names are Richard and William and they are my uncles.

I have also got my grandparents and my cousins Jacob, Kevin and Chloe.

We have got a pet called Pirate, he is my favourite dog!

I love my family and my pet.

Answer the following questions about the text.

1. How old is Ana?

2. Is she British?

3. How many brothers has she got?

4. What's her mother's name?

5. What's her father's name?

6. How old is Tim?

7. Who is Eddy?

8. How many cousins has Ana got?

Complete the table with family relationships.

MALE	FEMALE
father	
	sister
uncle	
	grandmother
son	
	cousin

2) COMPLETE WITH THE COMPARATIVE AND SUPERLATIVE FORM.



BIG / SMALL

- A whale is a shark. A goldfish is a shark.

- The whale is of them. The goldfish is of them.



TALL / SHORT

- A giraffe is a camel. A zebra is a camel.

- The giraffe is of them. The zebra is of them.



FAST / SLOW

- A cheetah is a rabbit. A tortoise is a rabbit.

- The cheetah is of them. The tortoise is of them.



HEAVY / LIGHT

- An elephant is a polar bear. A dog is a polar bear.

- The elephant is of them. The dog is of them.



NOISY / QUIET

- A monkey is a bird. A fish is a bird.

- The monkey is of them. The fish is of them.

3- Fill in the blanks to complete the postcard. Use the PAST TENSE form of the verbs given:

Dear Mom,

I'm having a wonderful time. Last night I ..went ... (go) to the Hollywood Bowl with some friends. We(take) a special bus and (get) there easily. A friend (buy) some wine and we also (bring) a picnic basket. So we (find) our seats and (eat) our picnic. Then the concert (begin). It (be) excellent.

What a night!

Love, Kris

4-DESCRIBE ANIMALS. COMPLETE THE GAPS WITH THE CORRECT WORDS IN THE BOX.

Elephant - Zebra - legs - big - is - ears - tail -
doesn't have - rainforest - peanuts - eats - lives - run
can - ride a bike - can't .



This is a _____. It _____ white and black. It has four _____ and long _____. It lives in the _____. It _____ plants. It can _____ but It can't _____.



This is an _____. It is _____. It has big _____. It _____ wings. It _____ in the jungle. It eats _____. It _____ walk and eat but It _____ fly and jump.

5- READ AND THEN WRITE ABOUT YOUR PET

Hi there! My name is Chloe and this is my pet . His name is Toby. It is a dog. It is very big and tall. It has two long ears and a big nose. It also has a beautiful smile. Toby feels happy and excited when we play with him. He likes going to the park and eating carrots. He can run fast but he can't jump. He is a very friendly pet!